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      BY E-MAIL ONLY 
 
January 31, 2011 
 
 
 
Mary Jane Patrick  
Administrative Analyst 
Regulatory Projects 
Union Gas Limited 
50 Keil Drive North 
P.O. Box 2001 
Chatham ON  N7M 5M1 
 
Dear Ms. Patrick: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited 
 Application for Jacob Pool Storage Development 
 Board File No. EB-2011-0013; EB-2011-0014; EB-2011-0015 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on January 19, 2011 of your application for Jacob Pool 
Storage Development in the Municipality in Chatham-Kent.  The application consists of 
the following: 
 

 Application for designating Jacob Pool as a storage area and application for an 
order for authority to inject gas into, store gas in and remove gas from the Jacob 
Pool. The Board assigned File No. EB-2011-0013 to this matter. 

  
 Application for leave to construct a natural gas pipeline and ancillary facilities in 

the Municipality in Chatham-Kent. The Board assigned File No. EB-2011-0014 to 
this matter. 

 
 Application to the Ministry of Natural Resources for licences to drill 3 

injection/withdrawal wells in Jacob Pool designated storage area. The Board 
assigned File No. EB-2011-0015 to this matter. 

 
 
Please refer to these file numbers in all future correspondence to the Board regarding 
this matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
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Please note that, at this time, the Board has not received referral of applications to drill 
3 injection/withdrawal wells from the Ministry of Natural Resources. Until the Board 
receives the referrals this is considered an incomplete application. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Zora Crnojacki at (416) 440-
8104 or e-mail, Zora.Crnojacki@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary

 
 


